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15 July 2025 
 
Dear Families,  
 

End of term activities 
 
 
Please read carefully for details of the end of term activities.  
 
Year six will have their water fight and BBQ in the afternoon On Wednesday 16th

 July and will leave at the 
usual time of 3.15pm. Please send them in with a change of clothes and towel for the water fight and 
money for the tuck shop if you wish (Maximum £5).  Pupils must bring their water pistols with them in the 
morning.  
 
On Friday 18th  July, we will have a whole school picnic – this will be on the field, please make sure your child 
has a water bottle, sun cream and a hat. Please also supply your child with a small snack to eat during the 
picnic. NO NUTS.   The food will need to be sent in with your child in the morning.  The office staff will not 
have the capacity to deliver to classes. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation and we wish you a restful and enjoyable summer 
break.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Ms E Davies  
Headteacher 
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